
From Instituto Paz 

November 14, 2024 

Hi Liz and friends at St. Jude's,  

Once again our thanks for your continued support for Instituto Paz and the people of 
Yukuyoco. The village is going through some hard times lately. First drought that has made 
it difficult to count on a harvest, some deaths and cancer battles, and then a very 
unpredictable, but thankfully, heavy rainy season. The women continue working on 
projects to make it economically possible to stay in the village and avoid migration. So far 
they have decided to use half of what you sent to replenish the supply of wool producing 
Angora rabbits. Thanks so much for sticking with us.  

Kathy and Phil  


